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Message from the Head Teacher 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

THANKFULNESS 

“Praise the Lord. 

Give thanks to the Lord, 

For he is good; 

His love endures forever.” 

                                        Psalm 106:1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your support recently at the book fair and in buying 

Christmas cards. The book fair means that we benefit directly with 

new books to replenish and expand our class libraries. The 

Christmas card commission will go towards this year's fundraising 

by FoCs.  

FoCs need your help. Please get in touch if you are able to help in 

anyway. We need to have a Chair otherwise we are in danger of 

losing this hugely valuable asset to our school. Last year FoCS 

funded new laptops which are used across the school. Sadly school 

budgets do not allow for some equipment or transport. We would 

not be able to provide the range of experiences we do without the 

support of FoCs.  

I look forward to seeing some families at the Church Harvest 

Festival on Sunday and at Parents Evenings next week. 

Have a great weekend. 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
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School Calendar 

October 

7-11 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

8 - Parents Evening - 3.30 - 5.30pm 

9 - Parents Evening - 5.30 - 7.30pm 

10 - School Photos 

14 - Nasal Flu Immunisations - YR-6 

16 - Open Day 

16 - Y4 Residential Meeting 5.30pm 

17 - Harvest Festival at the church 

23 - Phonics Evening for Reception and Pre School Parents 6.00pm 

25 - Half-term 

November 

4 - Back to school 

4 - Reception eye tests 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday mornings 

Flute - Wednesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons starting 16 

September 2024. 



 

 

Well done to Sycamore Class who have had 95.08% attendance this 

week! They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week.  

Please can we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted 

as late and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close count as a 

missed morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class  87.5%    Whole school  90.9% 

Sycamore Class  95.08% 

Birch Class   88.36% 

Oak Class    93.75% 

 

 

School Lunches 

Please see the menu for this term below.  Orders must be placed for the week by midnight 

on the Wednesday before. Please order on School Money. 

Attendance 



Clubs 

These are the clubs that are running this term.  Once your child is on the 

register then they have the place for the whole term.  If your child is unable to 

attend at any time then please let the office know. 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS) 

News 

Hopefully you’ve all seen our email this week, unashamedly begging for help. 

We can’t run the committee with only 2 of us.  Thanks so much to those of you 

who have volunteered to help with events, and to the few who have suggested 

they may be able to do an admin role.  We’ll hope to chat to as many people 

as possible in the coming weeks.  

We have planned our calendar of events, most of which we would need a few 

more volunteers to be able to run.  

But first - the deadline for ordering your items (cards, mugs, tea towels…)with 

your children’s Christmas design on them is looming.   In order for us to make 

the highest commission, please order by Wednesday 9th October.  

Thanks to everyone who has started using easy 

fundraising.  They pay out every 3 months.  The next is 

due 12th November, and well keep you updated.  

 

Cass and Kirstie  

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

9th OCTOBER is the deadline for ordering Christmas cards.  In order for us to 

get the best commission, the sooner the better.  

8th NOVEMBER (theme tbd)- pop up shop donations.  

We would also appreciate volunteers to chat to local businesses to seek 

donations.  

15/22 NOVEMBER (date tbd) Marshmallow Friday 

6th DECEMBER Christmas jumper day in exchange for donations to our 

famous Christmas Hampers Raffle 

7th DECEMBER Village Christmas Fair - we would really appreciate 

volunteers to help for this event.  

13th DECEMBER Pop up Shop - we need volunteers to help children choose 

gifts and to wrap them up.  

19th DECEMBER Carol concert at Cradley Church - we would also appreciate 

volunteers for this event to serve up mulled wine and mince pies.  

20th DECEMBER The Christmas Hampers Raffle!  



 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Elias 

Deklan for his amazing self-care skills. 

Louis for being a superstar in Breakfast Club. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Rowan 

Billy-Joe for being independent in his learning. 

Aurelia for being independent in her learning. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Ruby 

Oscar for demonstrating all our school values.  

Jesse for returning to school with a positive attitude 
and working hard to catch up.  

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Austin 

James for his independent writing in English. 

Jenson for his positive attitude to all learning. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Nicholas 

Nevaeh for her excellent attitude and determination to 
improve at swimming. 

Zach for making such excellent progress at swimming.  

HEAD TEACHER 

AWARD 
Emily, James M and Sophie C for going above and 

beyond with helping others in Art Club. 



Hazel News 

 



Maple Class 



Sycamore Class 



Birch Class 

This week Birch Class have been creating boats and different styles 

of fish, ready for their Harvest Festival performance. 



Oak Class 

This week, we began preparing for the Harvest Festival. As you can see, we 

have been getting creative, thinking outside the box! We had a thoroughly 

enjoyable session and are looking forward to presenting in a few weeks time.  










